Minutes

Steering Committee, EKU Presidential Advisory Council

Tuesday, September 3, 2002, 1:00 p.m.

Arlington, Richmond, Ky

Present:  Melius, Laird, Williams, Tussey, Cross, Fisher, Stanfield, and Kleppinger.

Lunch was enjoyed by all at the expense of Mr. Williams.  The meeting commenced at 1:05 p.m.

Williams:  Copies of the ByLaws were distributed to committee members.

There was a general discussion of the Council committees.  

Cross:  Expressed a problem with the name of the Issues and Benefits Committee.

Tussey:  This name was selected just as a place to start.  

Melius:  Had a question on the role of the Council—needed clarification.  Suggested that the Council consider majority issues only, not personal issues.  Suggested that we include the Membership Representation Table for approval.

There was a general discussion of the role of the Executive Committee and the Issues and Benefits Committee.  The Committee indicated that it was important to meet regularly with the President.

Next Steps…

The Bylaws need to be completed.  It was also recommended that the Steering Committee meet with the President.  One recommendation was to hold a series of forums to inform the EKU staff of the existence of the Council.  The committee should be available to answer questions that may arise.   The President would also be an important participant at these sessions.

Respectfully Submitted, 

Jim Fisher

Secretary

June 19, 2003

